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From: de.bp.com>
Sent: 04 June 2021 12:19
To: CAB-VALEAN)
Cc:
Subject: Possible meeting with bp

Dear , 
 
I work in the bp Brussels office and recently spoke with and he encouraged me to get in 
touch with you. 
 
Ahead of the Fit for 55 proposals, I was wondering if you may be interested in a short virtual 
meeting with my colleague  and me to exchange views on various aspects around 
decarbonisation of road transport?  
 
I appreciate this is a busy period ahead of Fit for 55 – so please don’t hesitate to suggest how 
else we may be able to contribute. 
 
Many thanks 
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